Young family

Wissionaries in Spain

SEPTEMBER

—OCTOBER 2023

Greetings from Spain,

We hope everyone is doing well. Things are exciting here in Spain. After we
served two and a half years in Honduras, we cannot express how much we
learned and how God prepared us there. After a short two-month furlough, we
now been in Spain for six months. We managed the complexities of moving to a
new country, renting a home, buying a car, and renting a place to start a new mis-

sion work for the glory of God.

We have spent the last several months
remodeling the storefront. We distribut-
ed gospel tracts to people all over the
city of Cartagena. We met many inter-
esting people from Honduras, Peru, Uru-
guay, Columbia, and Ecuador, as well as

Spaniards who are excited about a new

work in Cartagena.

We are excited to share that we are ready for our first regular service on Sunday,
November 5th. | surrendered to preach |3 years ago, trusting God to us. Six years
later, | graduated from seminary. Eventually God would lead us here for a time like
this where we can share the Gospel with a people eager to hear His word. Pray
with us as we begin this endeavor to see a new church planted and thrive here in
the City of Cartagena, Spain.

In Christ,
The Young Family



